
 
 
 
 
 
 

Volunteer Instructions for Kerrville Chalk Festival 
 

*Make sure that you print out a copy and bring this with you on event day. 
 

Please bring your volunteer apron if you participated last year. New volunteers will receive an apron at the 
start of their shift. 
 
 

1) The Kerrville Chalk Festival is Saturday October 14 and Sunday October 15 on the Peterson Plaza-

downtown (700 Water Street Kerrville, Texas 78028). 

2)  Please see attached map for parking and driving instructions.  

3) The Volunteer Check-in Tent is located in the back courtyard of the Schreiner Mansion on 226 Earl 

Garrett Street. Please report here and sign in 15 minutes BEFORE the start of your shift. This check-in 

point is where you will be directed to your shift station. This is also where the water station is located.  
4) Volunteers a complimentary tote as a thank you item.  

5)  The Festival will take place sprinkle or shine, but if severe weather is expected BOTH days YOU WILL 

BE NOTIFIED by phone and/or email if this occurs. If rain is expected one day but not the other we will 

adjust as necessary. Please plan to volunteer regardless. 

6) Please email katharine@caillouxfoundation.org if you have to cancel your volunteer shift by Monday, 

October 9th, 2023.  

7) Don't forget a hat, umbrella, and sunscreen! Questions? Send an email to either of the above 

addresses. For more information about the festival visit www.kerrvillechalk.org.  
 

 

The Kerrville Chalk Festival takes place on Peterson Plaza near City Hall in downtown Kerrville. 
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